
During his Meeting with Basra Governor, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Emphasizes on
Granting Basra its Financial Entitlement

 

\r\n

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, stressed on giving

Basra its financial entitlement, and to determine it in 2016 budget, indicating that Basra

gives Iraq a lot but it does not get its right, which necessitates Basra redress.
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This came during a meeting with the governor of Basra Eminence Dr. Majed Nasraoui, in his

office in Baghdad on Monday November 16/11/2015.
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His Eminence called for serving the people of Basra using the available potentials, urging

political forces to join hands to serve this province. He also called for the implementation of

Citizen Coalition’s Program using the available potentials.


